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Dear Prayer Warriors, 

 

THANK YOU for your prayers - We arrived 

safely to our house in Cuiabá, Brazil about 4 pm on 

Saturday.  Our kids and grandkids were excited to see 

what we had brought!  It kinda felt like “Christmas in 

July (November)”.  It was great to see their faces light 

up.  {Of course actual Christmas presents were 

carefully repacked into one suitcase and put away.} 

These flights were A LOT less comfortable than 

our other flights have been, but we are Thankful to 

GOD for safety during our travels.  Later in the 

evening, after we had gotten home, I checked the 

thermometer.  The temperature had fallen to 99⁰ (F) in 

the shade.  Many tease us about “running from the 

cold”, but it is going to take a while to get accustomed 

to these “less comfortable” temperatures again – so you 

can keep on praying! 

Saturday was our daughter, Amanda’s, birthday, so 

we arrived JUST in time.  There was a party for her 

today (Sunday) at Ademir’s folks to celebrate one more 

year of God’s blessings in her life; and to enjoy 

Brazilian Churrasco and family fellowship. 

THANKS AGAIN for your prayers for our travel, 

our ministry, and our health.  The planes were 

PACKED, but so far we don’t have any signs of covid.  

It’s great working for The Great Physician. 

 

Serving HIM Together, 

 

Don & Zoe Peffer

♪♫♪“To God be the glory, Great things He has done, ... 

And great our rejoicing, through Jesus The Son. …” ♪♫♪ 
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